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10/17/2013

Meg Taylor
Compliance Advisor Ombudsman (CAO)

Ref: Your email sent on 10/04/2013 addressing CAO's Assessment Report for the complaint
regarding local concerns in relation to IFC’s Yanacocha project (#2983) in Peru

Dear Meg:

Thank you and your team for providing us with the CAO’s Assessment in relation to Yanacocha
(IFC Investment No. 2983) in Peru.

We are pleased to hear that the complainants and Yanacocha have agreed to engage with the help
of your team towards a voluntary dispute resolution process.

As you are aware, [FC has been actively collaborating with the CAO team throughout this
process and providing feedback as necessary, and we remain at your full disposal, as required.

Sincerely,

INTERNATIONAL FINANCE CORPORATION
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Bernard Sheahan
Director, Infrastructure Department
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